## **TESTIMONIAL LETTER 2017**



FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT®
FOR HEALTHY LIVING
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

November 15, 2017

Mr. Chris Renfrow, President/CEO Charity Works, Inc.

Dear Mr. Renfrow,

We are so grateful for your thoughtfulness in helping over 5,000 youth in YMCA programs! Through the relationships you've built you and your team provided dental kits for children in low income families as well as fun Halloween craft activities for children in YMCA after school programs.

In addition, you coordinated the delivery efforts of hundreds of cases of crafts by connecting the Y with others who love the Clearwater community. From finding storage space in a warehouse, to identifying a truck to be used for delivery, you thought of everything. This is critical for an organization with limited resources and storage.

At the Y, we strengthen the foundations of community through youth development, healthy living and social responsibility, and we are grateful for Charity Works, who joins us in making our community stronger.

Your mission of "Helping Those Who Help Others" allows the YMCA to be good stewards to our donors, grantors and friends. On behalf of the children and families who benefited from your generosity, we thank you.

In Service,

G. Scott Gøyer, President & CEO

YMCA OF THE SUNCOAST
2469 Enterprise Road, Clearwater, FL 33763
P 727 467 9622 F 727 445 9432 ymcasuncoast.org/donate

YMCA of the Suncoast is a nonprofit 501(c)3 organization dedicated to strengthening the foundation of our community. Our mission is to put Christian principles into practice through programs that build healthy spirit, mind and body for all.